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Pumpkin Valley Farm
We would like to invite all of our dancers to join us in a fun filled day at Pumpkin
Valley Farm Monday, October 14th at 11:00am. Nicole will be pre-ordering 50
tickets at the discount rate of $13 that will be available for purchase at the studio
starting October 1st. If you choose to buy at the door that day, tickets are $15.

Saco Pumpkin Harvest Fest

This year our Performance Teams will be dancing at the Saco Pumpkin Harvest
fest located on Main St. Saturday, October 19th. We would like to extend our
invite to all of our dancers 7-up to join us as well. We will be meeting at the studio
at 11:00am to practice & walk all together down to the location to perform at
12:00pm. We are asking for the dancers to wear any Purple or Orange
Halloween tops, Black leggings, Halloween accessories, hair in a high ponytail &
regular street shoes. Dancers are to be picked up right after the performance.

Halloween Week

All dancers will be celebrating Halloween and are invited to wear their Halloween
costumes to dance class from Thursday, October 24th through Wednesday, October
30th in celebration of the holiday. We will be dancing to Halloween music and handing
out special Halloween treats to all our dancers. There will be NO CLASSES on
Halloween, Thursday, October 31st.

Halloween Movie Night
We will be celebrating Halloween with our 5-up dancers on Saturday, October
26th 5:30-8pm. Dancers can come dressed in any Halloween attire and enjoy
pizza, craft and a movie! There will be a $5.00 donation. This event is limited so
sign up now!



